
Updates to the TODS Editorial Board

Christian S. Jensen
csj@cs.aau.dk

It is of paramount importance for a scholarly journal
such as ACM Transactions on Database Systems to have
a strong editorial board of respected, world-class schol-
ars. The editorial board plays a fundamental role in at-
tracting the best submissions, in ensuring insightful and
timely handling of submissions, in maintaining the high
scientific standards of the journal, and in maintaining the
reputation of the journal. Indeed, the journal’s Associate
Editors, along with the reviewers and authors they work
with, are the primary reason that TODS is a world-class
journal.

As of January 1, 2018, five Associate Editors—Walid
Aref, Graham Cormode, Gautam Das, Sabrina De Cap-
itani di Vimercati, and Dirk Van Gucht—ended their
terms, each having served on the editorial board for six
years. In addition, they will stay on until they complete
their current assignments.

Walid, Graham, Gautam, Sabrina, and Dirk have pro-
vided very substantial, high-caliber service to the jour-
nal and the database community. Specifically, they have
lent their extensive experience, deep insight, and sound
technical judgment to the journal. I have never seen
them compromise on quality when handling submissions.
Surely, they have had many other demands on their time,
many of which are better paid, during these past six
years. We are all fortunate that they have donated their
time and unique expertise to the journal and our commu-
nity during half a dozen years. They deserve our recog-
nition for their commitment to the scientific enterprise.

Also as of January 1, 2018, five Associate Editors
have joined the editorial board:

• Angela Bonifati, Université Claude Bernard Lyon 1
http://liris.cnrs.fr/
angela.bonifati

• Wolfgang Lehner, TU Dresden
https://wwwdb.inf.tu-dresden.de/
our-group/team/wolfgang-lehner

• Dan Olteanu, University of Oxford
http://www.cs.ox.ac.uk/dan.olteanu

• Evaggelia Pitoura, University of Ioannina
http://www.cs.uoi.gr/˜pitoura

• Bernhard Seeger, University of Marburg
https://www.uni-marburg.de/
fb12/arbeitsgruppen/dbs/team

All five are highly regarded scholars in database sys-
tems. We are very fortunate that these outstanding schol-
ars are willing to volunteer their valuable time and in-
dispensable expertise for handling manuscripts for the
benefit of our community. Indeed, I am gratified that
they have committed to help TODS continue to evolve
and improve, and I am looking forward to working with
them.
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